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Watts Remy

From: Louise Christianson <mara@nehalemtel.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 1:14 PM
To: SENR Exhibits

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Chair Dembrow 
 
The birthright of every Oregonian is clear clear drinking water and pure air to breathe.  It is the 
responsibility of every lawmaker in Oregon to ensure these rights for all Oregonians. 
 
I understand the need to prevent conflicting plants when just harvesting a forest.  Its the aerial 
spraying of poisons I dont understand.  We have a chance to guarantee safe water for our 
communities and I would appreciate your help and the help of your committee in achieving this. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Louise Christianson 
34110 Pintail Avenue 
Nehalem OR 97131 


